
We, as international students, are here to study and utilize our skills making a good
opportunity in Australia. As we are struggling for more than 3 years and almost there and
on the process to the PR (Permanent Residency) hoping that our documents would be
processed successfully by the Australian government. However, the decision of visa
capping amendment is made and this is affecting all the students who are struggling hard
for it. We would like to request that please understand our hard work throughout the
period we stayed here and help us to build our career here with the successful process.
We would also like to request that please make the consideration and show us the easy
way to success who have already applied Visa 572 category, Visa 485 category and PR
(permanent residency) before 1 Jan 2010.
Thank you


